
 

 

Ms. Harmon and Mrs. Muraca’s 

Awesome Kindergarteners 
 

September 6, 2022 

      What We Are Up To 

LEARNING IS FUN! 

This week, we will introduce ABC Bootcamp. We will learn to identify, 

write, and sort pictures that begin with the beginning sound of letters 

Aa, Bb, Cc, and Dd. One letter will be introduced each day. As soon as 

we have worked with these four letters, we will begin blending the 

sounds in order to decode short vowel words.   

In math, we are working with numbers 1-5, counting forward and 

backward, learning to print the numerals, and identifying different 

ways to express the same number. We are also sorting objects with the 

same attributes.  

Important Notice 

Drop-off for Lower School students begins at 8:15 a.m. Any Lower 

School child dropped off prior to 8:15 a.m. will be sent to Falcon Club 

Before School Care. If you are dropping off a Middle School sibling, 

please drop off at or after 8:15 to avoid having your Lower School child 

sent to Falcon Club. Thank you for respecting our school hours. 

 

SPECIAL NOTES 

Your children are adjusting beautifully to a long day at school. There 

were a lot of new routines and expectations this week and they have 

taken them all in stride. Last Friday, they walked to class 

independently, unpacked, and got to work just like pros! We are so 

proud of them.  

         

  

 

 

Don’t Forget 

Outerwear – Please remember to label 

all coats, sweaters, hats, and 

sweatshirts with your child’s name. 

They usually can’t identify it as theirs 

and either can we. 

Tuesday, September 14 

School Pictures                   

Please send clothes to change into 

since this is also a PE day 

 

Thursday, September 15 

Lower School Back To School Night 

7:00PM 

 

September 25-30 

Spirit Week 

 

 

 

 

 

Diane Harmon                  dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

Amy Muraca            amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

Each classroom in the Lower School is assisted by a volunteer room parent or two. The room parents help coordinate 

classroom celebrations and other activities teachers may need help with. If you would like to be considered, please let 

your classroom teacher know. They will forward your name to our Lower School PFA liaison who will be in touch with 

those selected to help in this capacity. If more than two people volunteer, we have many opportunities for you to 

volunteer in other ways. We hope you will consider getting involved! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

What We’re Learning 

Reading: 

 

Math: 

 

Writing: 

 

Science: 

 

Social Studies: 

Lunch Menu 

Monday: 

 

Tuesday: 

 

Wednesday: 

 

Thursday: 

 

Friday: 

Student of the 

Week 

Other Information Here 



 

Newsletter Template 

Customize the newsletter template to meet your classroom needs. Click 

inside a box to type your information. Change the boxes to whatever 

you’d like to include!  

 

Visit my blog for more freebies and lesson ideas: 

http://firstgradebrain.blogspot.com  

 

Visit my TeachersPayTeachers store for more products: 

http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Mrs-Magee/Products  

http://firstgradebrain.blogspot.com/
http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Mrs-Magee/Products

